
 Inspirational Quote: 

A T T E N D A N C E S  
Congratulations  Y1 

Class Attendance % 

R 88.9% 

1 97.8% 

2 91.3% 

3 90.3% 

4 97.3% 

5 94.5% 

6 90.5% 

Barlow 88 

Rigby 85 

Southworth 84 

Wall 108 

'Doing our best for God' 
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Congratulations Wall  
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 “With God, all things are possible” 

         - Matthew 19:26 

BIRTHDAYS 
Congratulations to Amelia Y2, Isabella H Y4, Alice YR, Florence, Y3, Ruby Y4 & Nuala Y2 

who are celebrating their birthdays this week.   
We hope they enjoy their day. 

MASS TIMES AT ST BERNADETTE’S CHURCH  
Saturday Evening ................ 5.00pm  Sunday Morning..............   10.00am with Children’s Liturgy 

 
Wow, what can I say!  We were beyond proud watching the children performing ‘Schools 

Alive’ at the Grand Theatre. It has been a delight seeing them practise week after week per-
forming the routines ready for this special night. We wanted as many children as possible to 

have the opportunity to take part, so it was great to see so many KS1 and KS2 take up the 
challenge. The children have worked very hard and have been so dedicated; turning up for 

practices and looking out for each other when some of the routines have been tricky; special 
mention to the Year 6 who have taken the little ones under their wings. 

 A special mention must also go out to Mr Hopkinson and Mrs Murphy because without their  
enthusiasm, dedication and patience, we would never have been able to enter the 

event.   The work behind the scenes has been immense – no pay rise, sorry but a huge thank 

you from everyone.  

Thank you to the staff and parents who also helped and supported the event –  

St Bernadette’s family shines again! 

Well Done 

 

Today we sadly say goodbye to Mrs Murphy who has been working in school two afternoons 

a  week. On behalf of the Governors, staff and children, I would  like to say  a huge thank you 

to her  for the amazing support she has shown our St Bernadette's family. She is the most 

loveliest of ladies, who sees the best in children and wants them to do well. Her calm voice of 

reason, enthusiasm and positive energy will be sadly missed. Mrs Murphy has promised to 

keep supporting us with the Schools Alive performances and volunteering for trips - we are 

very grateful. 
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 REMINDERS  

Years 5 and 6 after school football club starts on Monday 28th 3.30 pm – 4.30 pm   

- KS2 choir starts Tuesday 22nd February 3.30 pm – 4.15 pm  (No need to sign up) 

- Taekwondo starts Tuesday 1st March 3.30pm—4:15pm (Separate letter was sent out)  

 

 

Thank you to Isabella, Ella, Brooke, Lily and Mya who sang a hymn at the Children's Mass last Sunday; again living 

out the Gospel Values. They have practised, in their own time, with Mrs Barnes. The parishioners were very im-

pressed. 

Congratulations 

 
Izabella Y3 has achieved her 5 Metres Swimming Award, Oliver T Y6 achieved his 2000m Rainbow Distance certificate 

& badge, Zach Y3 has achieved his; Learn to Swim Level 3, his 10m and his 15m Rainbow Distance certificates and  
badges!  

Amazing work, well done to all of you!  

On the 22nd February, the day we return back to school, it is the Girl Guiding and Scout  

Movement day all over the globe, when they celebrate 'World Thinking Day.'  As part of the  

celebration, the movement is asking all children to be able to come to school in their  

Rainbow, Brownie, Guide, Beaver, Cub or Scout uniforms - we welcome this opportunity for our children. 

If you have Forest School or PE that day,  and want to be involved, please bring those items of clothes to get changed into. 

Science Competition  

 

Can you create a poster, card or video that looks at energy and how we can clean up our planet? There will be a 1st, 

2nd and 3rd place for EYFS, KS1 and KS2. Entries are to be entered to Miss Scarlett by 28th February. 

Lunch Time Behaviour Award  

This half term, the award has been given to Year 4.  Each day, the children earn DOJO's for  

displaying: beautiful manners; eating all of their lunch; trying new food; healthy lunch  

boxes;  sitting quietly; inside voices;  eating with a knife and fork and setting exemplary  

behaviour. 

A hot chocolate treat time, in the hall, will be waiting for the children when they return after half term. 

 Superstars Year 4! 

Progress Cup  

KS1 - Theo Year R  

KS2 -  Laila Year 6  

 

Well done to both of you!  
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Good Behaviour 

Year R Isla  Year 1 Freddie  Year 2  Isabella  

Year 3 Lexi L  Year 4 Victoria  Year 5 Keceh Year 6 Oliver 

 This week the following children have received: 

‘Good Value Certificates’ following in God’s footsteps  

Making the right choices 

Year R  Mya, Reggie & Lucy  Year 1 Ben, Shay & Alexandra  Year 2 Ivy, George & Alfie  

Year 3 Ethan HS, Libby I, Jessica & 
Orla  

Year 4 Ben, Evie, Corley & Sofia  Year 5 Ciara, Roman, Halle & Laila  

Year 6 Gracie, Lily, Alisha, Sophie, Shay, Josh & Alex  

Dates for your Diary: 
Please click here to access the school calendar for PE and Forest School for each year group, School Term dates and Events. 

 

Friday, 11th February: School closes for Half-Term 

Tuesday, 22nd February: School returns from Half-Term 

Tuesday, 1st March: Reception Mass  

Tuesday, 8th March: Year 4 Mass  

Tuesday, 15th March: Year 5 Mass  

 
Writing 

Year R Emilia  

Year 1  Max Year 4 Dishan  

Year 2  Sophie B  Year 5 Taylor  

Year 3  Alex M  Year 6 Alex  

    

Merit Badge Winners Maths 

Year R Nathaniel  

Year 1 Hannah Year 4  Alanah 

Year 2  Lucas Year 5  Adam 

Year 3 Jessica S  Year 6  Laila 

    

Tuesday, 22nd March: Year 6 Mass  

Tuesday, 29th March, Year 1 Mass  

Tuesday, 5th April: Year 2 Mass  

Thursday, 14th April: School closes at 2pm  

Monday 25th April: School return for Summer Term 

Headteacher’s Award—Year Group of the Week  

This week, it has been presented to Year 6 .  Throughout the half term, I have seen children step up to help organise fair 
football teams, between Years 5 and 6,  during morning and lunchtime breaks;  shown kindness and support to the 

younger children during the Schools Alive club and displayed resilience when completing Maths tasks. My lunch times 
are often spent just having a chat with Year 6.  It was lovely to hear them plotting what they may wear for the Book Day 

dress up - beware Mums and Dads,  they may be asking for some creations! 

Superstars Year 6!  
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